
 
 

Dear Member, 
 

American Bucking Bull, Inc. is excited to announce that USBBA was able to pay over $ 40,000.00 to junior 
participants in the 2011 season.   
 

United States Bucking Bull Association is a non-profit association which relies on donations in order to 
grow youth programming.   At USBBA, we value these programs as a way to shape the future of our 
industry.  These contributions go straight to production of junior futurity events and end up in junior 
breeders’ hands.   As a junior member of ABBI, youth participate in breeding bulls and competing in 
events.  Anyone under 18 years of age can become a junior breeder, and ages 9-18 can flank their own 
bulls.  USBBA also supports a scholarship fund, creativity contests, and provides incentive programs for 
its members.   
 

Please help our junior programs by donating to the USBBA.  Your donation will be publicly acknowledged 
at our junior events through promotional announcements, on www.abbinow.com, and in every junior 
newsletter.   
 

Thank you for joining us in our efforts to invest in the future of the Bucking Bull Industry today. 
 

 

Yes!  I would like to contribute to the Junior Program:  (Please mark your contribution level) 
 

Silver Sponsorship 
□ $250    □ $500    □ $1,000 

 
Gold Sponsorship (Includes arena banner) 

□ $2,500    □ $5,000   □ $7,500 
 

Other Amount  
□ $ ________________ 

 

 

Please make checks payable to USBBA and return this form to:   USBBA 
 101 W Riverwalk 

         Pueblo, CO 81003 
Or include Credit Card information here:     Number: ______________________________________ 
      Expiration: _____________   CSV Code:  _____________ 

 
*I would like my receipt for tax purposes sent to:    __________________________ 
        __________________________ 

___________________________ 
 

Thank you for helping us grow! 

http://www.abbinow.com/

